August 30, 2020

Mass Intentions Of The Week

- ◆ Sat 8/29 5:00 Alex Perez

 John Peterson
 - + Bob Helfrich
 - + Donald Rossotti
 - + Michael Cerrone
 - + Loren Mahon
 - + Shirley Lavorato
 - + Paige Brown
 - + Fr. Fabian Vela
 - + Linda Ciolino
- ♦ Mon 8/31 9:00 + Bonnie Stoeberl
- → Tue 9/1 9:00 John Peterson
- → Wed 9/2 9:00 + Linda Ciolino
- → Thur 9/3 9:00 John Peterson
- → Fri 9/4 9:00 Ron & BJ Tempalski
- Sat 9/5 5:00 John Peterson
 - + Edward Fritsche
 - + Jim Watson
 - + Joe Esquivel
 - + Bob Helfrich
 - + Gene Cochetti
 - + Shirley Lavorato
 - + Marie Woerz
 - + Bob Nunes
 - + Paddy J. Roche

There are no publicly celebrated masses until further notice.

MEETINGS OF THE WEEK

NO MEETINGS DURING THIS TIME

GOD BLESS!

Twenty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time

Pray for the Sick & Those In Need

Mary Bianchi, Jeremy Bernardi, J.T. Borofka,
Sara Brandt, Larry Breeden, Amy Brox,
Osvaldo Jesus Coello, Ken & Patty Cook, John Fenyes,
Andrzej Goroch, Rebecca Granger, Mary Hayes,
Pat & Pete Hitchcock, Sandra Hill, Helen Katuna,
Owen Koehler, Paul & Cindy Kohatsu, Jo Lyons,
Joon Manalang, Stephanie McFarland, Mike Micheletti,
Rob Pollitt, Jan Reynolds, Susan Raymond,
Amelia, Jarrod & Tiffany Sammut, Cathy Sheridan,
Ron Trementozzi, Larry Waltrip, Julia Yetter,
Christine Marie, Finn, Liam, Sam, Fr. Gerry

Please pray for them!



Please Pray For Our Troops

Kevin Allum, Jeffrey Burke, Preston Coulson, Brian Flannery, Jonathan Garibay, Hannah Brown Paul



Fr. Tyler Harris, Parochial Vicar Ordained August 22, 2020

Gratefully Received

Electronic Giving: \$ 1,760.50

Sunday Plate: \$ 1,520.00

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION



2020-2021 Religious Education Registration Extended

To give our families more time as we deal with evacuations and school changes - we extended our registration through September 15th. If there is anything we could do to help with this process - please email Marge at mcallahan@stjchurch.org. Registration letter and forms are on our website https://stjchurch.org/form-center-1. Please submit by September 15th.

Confirmation II

Wednesday, September 30: 7-8:30pm (virtual session – check your email for Zoom instructions – welcome back!)



RCIA for New Catholics. Do you know . . .

- An adult seeking Baptism?
- An adult from another tradition (denomination) already baptized, who wishes to become a Confirmed Catholic?
- ◆ A Catholic adult needing Confirmation?
- A Catholic adult who has been away from the church for awhile and wants to "reconnect?"

Please suggest they email Deacon Steve Brau at sbrau@stjchurch.org or call 831-455-2249 to learn more about the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults.

Memorial Service for Aborted Children at Queen of Heaven Cemetery

On Saturday, September 12, pro-life Americans throughout the country will gather at the gravesites of aborted babies and other memorial sites dedicated in their honor for the **8th Annual National Day of Remembrance for aborted children**. Please join us.

- ♦ September 12 at 10 am
- \diamond $\;$ Queen of Heaven Cemetery, at the Memorial of the Unborn

(Please remember to bring a mask & practice social distancing)
For more info contact Kathy Lett at kathlett9196@sbcglobal.net or you
may call 831-238-0118.

Heart & Soul will be serving lunch at Dorothy's on September 12th

At this time fruit and cookies are needed and appreciated. Please drop off donated items to the parish kitchen by 1 pm on Friday September 11th.

During this time, with the virus and now the River & Carmel Fires, please remember you are in Fr. Roy's, Fr. Tyler's, and the staff's prayers. If you need any help please feel free to call the office at 455-2249. Our office is closed to the public but we are taking phone calls. Please take good care of yourselves and heed the experts advice on keeping safe and healthy. If you need immediate help please call the answering service at 758-7685.

Your continued support is what keeps our parish running! We **THANK YOU!!!**Thank you to all the parish families that have signed up for electronic giving or have been sending in donations.

You can sign up for electronic giving on our website at www.stjchurch.org, or call the parish office at 455-2249. You may also send in your donation to PO Box 7158, Spreckels, CA 93962 or drop it in the mail slot at the office.

God bless, stay well and stay safe!

The Pope has changed the date for the 2020 Pontificial Good Friday Collection which was in our combined national 2nd collection mailing to September 13th. . If you have not yet given, you can mail directly to Commissariat of the Holy Land / 1400 Quincy St., NE / Washington, D.C. 20017, or you can mail it into us and we will forward it. Thank you & God bless.



Since God chose you to be the holy people he loves, you must clothe yourselves with tenderhearted mercy, kindness, humility, gentleness, & patience.

Colossians 3:12

